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Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

A small initiative that can greatly contribute to the well-being of our students during
their short break periods.

As you are aware, maintaining hygiene and cleanliness are of utmost importance,
especially in school. We have noticed that the process of handwashing during the short
break can sometimes cause commotion and consume a significant amount of time. To
address this, we kindly request your support in sending sanitizers and napkins with your
child to school.

By providing sanitizers and napkins, our students will be able to conveniently sanitize
their hands and wipe them clean before consuming their snacks during the short break.
This will not only save time but also minimize the commotion in the handwashing areas,
allowing our students to utilize their break time more effectively.

We kindly request that you ensure your child carries a small-sized sanitizer bottle and a
pack of napkins in their school bag. Please guide them on the importance of using these
items responsibly and in accordance with the school's hygiene guidelines.

We would like to emphasize that this is an optional initiative, and we respect your
decision if you choose not to participate. However, we believe that collectively
implementing this practice can significantly contribute to the overall cleanliness and
well-being of our school community.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in this matter. Together, we can create a
healthier and more organized environment for our students.




Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to your positive response.

Best Regards,

Sonika Kochhar Girotra
Principal




